
St Jude the Apostle –19th January 2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time      

                   Parish Office open Mon –Fri 8.30 to 1pm & after all Sun Morning  Masses   Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127 

Recently Deceased  
 

Bridie Durkan 

Ruth Groves  

Doreen Housten  

 
Anniversaries  

 

Carmel Dalton  

Phyliss Collard  

Frances Collard-Muhairez  

Patrick Malone  

Patricia Murphy 

Christine Dalton  

John ,Daniel & Nora Kelliher  
Eoin Heraty  

Thomas & Bridget Dignam 

Patrick Donnellan 

Samuel & Margaret Tonge 

Gabrielle Cahill  

Tommy & Florrie Corless  

May they rest in peace. 

The Local conference of the St 
Vincent De Paul wish to 

acknowledge with thanks the 
sum of €3200 taken up at its 
monthly Church Gate Collection 
last weekend. 

 

Terenure College – Junior 

School – Open Day/Information 
morning Sat 1st February at 
10.00am  
Junior School 3rd to 6th Class  

Catholic School in the Carmelite 
tradition. Small classes 
Average class size 18 pupils  
Varied and Stimulation 
Curriculum  

Excellent Facilities  
Wide Range of Co-Curricular 

Activities  
For information phone 01-
4904621 
Email 
admin@terenurecollege.ie 
Website 
www.terenurecollege.ie 

 
Parish of St. Jude the Apostle, 
Weekly Diary Sun 19th to Sat 
25th  Jan 2014 
---------------------------------------- 
Morning prayer & Rosary is recited each 

day prior to daily Mass 

Daily Mass Mon  to Fri 9.30am  

Daily Mass Sat   at 10.00am  

___________________________ 

Monday evening adoration takes place 

from 7pm to 9pm 
------------------------------------------ 

Tuesday  

Divine Mercy Holy Hour 3-4pm 

------------------------------------- 

 

 
Monday January 20th, Gardiner St 

Church.    The 2nd Cardinal Martini 

Annual lecture at 7.30 p.m.  Fr Gerry 

O’Hanlon SJ will take the theme – 

Cardinal Martini and Pope Francis. All 

welcome, admission – donation.   

Christmas Dues                                   
Many thanks to all who have returned 

their Christmas Dues envelopes may be 

left into the parish office or sacristy or 

placed into the safe at back of Church     
-----------------------------------------     

Tax Refund Scheme   May we also 

remind anyone who has donated €250 or 

more during the past year to please 

consider  filling out the tax reclaim form 

CHY3( this now only has to be completed 

every five years ) please note that both 

PAYE and SELF ASSESSED Tax payers 

are now eligible to participate in the 
scheme copies of forms & details  are 

available in church porch  

Holy Mass for the 

Beatification of the Servant 

of God Alfie Lambe takes 

place on Sun 26th Jan 2014 

at 12.30pm in The Church of 

Mary Immaculate Rathmines 

celebrant  

Fr Michael Ross S.D.B 

The Alpha Course                           
starting Wed 29th 
January 2014     

  

This 10- week course explores 

some of the basic truths of the 

Christian faith and is scripturally 

based. The course is relaxing, 

non-threatening, low-key, friendly 

and fun!                              

Members of the Alpha team will 

be available following all masses 

this weekend (Sat 18
th

 Sun 19
th

 

Jan) to answer your queries, and 

will take names if you decide to 

register. Or we may be contacted 

by email at : 

judesparishoffice@eircom.net                 

You can find out more information 

about an Alpha Course on its Irish 

website  (www.alphacourse.ie)  or 

just by googling it on your PC.   The 

‘What is Alpha?’ section on the 

official website is particularly helpful.  

Taize Mass  

Our  Taize Mass for January will take 

place here on Sunday next 26
th

 Jan  at 

7.30pm please use Rossmore Entrance  

 

We extend a warm welcome to 

Ms Vanessa Butler and 

her choir & musicians from  

St Mac Dara’s 

Community College who have agreed 

to provide the music ministry for our 

12pm Mass once a  month  

Go for Life Passive Chair Exercise 

Classes  
 Take place each  Tuesday n 
from 11.00am to 12.00pm in 
the Parish Hall  
Fee 2.50 per week all are 
welcome  
Come along and meet some new friends 
and help yourself to get active  

  

 

Reminder : Baptism Booking 

take place this Sunday 19
th

 Jan 

in Room 1 at 11.30am  

 
 

Does your spouse have dementia? A 
new study in Trinity College Dublin is 
looking to gain an insight into the 
health and wellbeing of those who care 
for their spouse/partner with dementia. 
If you are caregiver aged over 50 years 
and living with a partner who has 
Alzheimer’s disease or another form of 
dementia you may be interested in 
taking part.  For more information 

please contact Alan Galvin on 01 
8968414  
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